Meeting Notes
April 25, 2016 at Noon

1. The group reviewed the feedback from the listserv and was able to finalize the recommendations for standardizing patron types.
2.  The group also finalized the issue of having blank expiration dates for tenured faculty / permanent staff members, which after some discussion seemed like something to recommend to the Chancellor’s Office.
3.  The group also reviewed the feedback from the listserv about other libraries that batch load from other sources (other than PeopleSoft) and determined that only 3 other libraries do.  At this time we will pass this information on to the Chancellor’s Office, but don’t see a need for a centralized process (since only 3 libraries do this and it’s all from different sources).
4.  The group started discussions on stats categories, hierarchy of patron types and expiration dates.  After our initial discussion the suggested is to be sent out to the ULMS Access listserv as soon as possible with a deadline of Thursday, April 28th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]5.  The next/final meeting will be Monday, May 2nd at 10am and the final recommendations will need to be sent to the Chancellor’s Office the same day to meet our deadline.
